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From: Betsey Thoennes [mailto:bjt2451@gmail.com] 
Sent: Saturday, April 17, 2021 3:20 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Keep and EXPAND licensing for LLLTs
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Everyone should have access to affordable legal services and in a lot of
cases, a lawyer is overkill. Please expand practice areas for LLLTs.
Taking LLLT licenses away is a step backward. 
 
Betsey Thoennes

mailto:SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV
mailto:Tera.Linford@courts.wa.gov

